
21st October 2024

RE: Year 7 Geography fieldtrip.

Dear Parent / Guardian,

In order to help pupils understand this half terms work on settlements, and to 
develop the student’s awareness of the local area, the Geography Department 
has organised local fieldwork for all students in Year 7. 

This will involve a short walk into the town centre visiting three sites around 
Boroughbridge and completing sketches, maps and counts in a work booklet.

The visit will take place during the school day during a geography lesson and 
one other lesson, as follow:

7A (Mr Atkinson) – Friday 8th November period 4 & 5
7B (Miss Stephenson) – Friday 8th November period 1 & 2
7C (Mrs Gomersal) – Wednesday 6th November period 1 & 2

Your child will be told which is the correct date/time for their group in lessons.

The students will be outdoors for 2 hours so a warm and waterproof coat to 
wear on top of their school uniform will be required. All groups will be at school 
for lunchtime but students may bring a snack and drink.

I would be grateful if you could give consent for your child attending 
this trip via ParentPay. 

If you have any questions about this fieldwork, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Atkinson
Head of Geography


